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For Immediate Release    February 28, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks to Identify Burglary Suspect at Save Self Storage 

 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the community’s help to identify the owner 

and or operator of the pictured vehicle.   

 

On February 7, 2023 at 12:30 PM, Deputies responded to the Save Self Storage on FM 1097 in 

Willis, in reference to multiple burglaries of storage units.  Through the course of their 

investigation, Deputies determined that the suspect vehicle is a white four door Chevrolet 

Avalanche Z66. 

 

If anyone has information on this burglary or recognizes the vehicle, please contact the 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-

392-STOP (7867) and reference Case # 23A038936.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Walker, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 

Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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